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Via Email Only       November 3, 2021 
N.H. Department of Environmental Services, Solid Waste Division 
Michael Wimsatt 
michael.wimsatt@des.nh.gov 
Jamie Colby 
Jaime.M.Colby@des.nh.gov 
 
Re: NHDES File Number: 2021-52265 Solid Waste Standard Permit Application; 
Subject Property: Douglas Dr., Dalton, Tax Map #M405/406, Lot #33/ 1, 2.1, 2.3, 
2.4, 2.5, 3 and Bethlehem Tax Map #406, Lot #1, 2 (“Application”) 
Hydrogeological Comments from Calex Environmental, LLC 
 
Dear Director Wimsatt and Mr. Colby,  
 

I write in continued representation of the North Country Alliance for Balanced 
Change. Attached you will find a letter from Muriel Robinette at Calex Environmental, 
LLC regarding the above-referenced application. Please make this letter and the attached 
letter from Calex a part of your record in this Application.  

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

        Very truly yours, 

         
        Amy Manzelli, Esq. 

Licensed in New Hampshire 
        (603) 225-2585 

manzelli@nhlandlaw.com  
Cc: 
Clients 
Town of Dalton Conservation Commission, town.clerk@townofdalton.com; 
adminassistant@townofdalton.com 
Town of Dalton Selectboard, selectmen@townofdalton.com 
Town of Dalton Zoning Board of Adjustment, town.clerk@townofdalton.com 
Town of Dalton Planning Board, planningboard@townofdalton.com 
Town of Littleton, selectmen@townoflittleton.org 
Town of Bethlehem, admin@bethlehemnh.org 
Town of Carroll, selectmen@townofcarroll.org 
Town of Whitefield, administrativeassistant@whitefieldnh.org 
North Country Council, klamb@nccouncil.org; nccinc@nccouncil.org 








